CAPC Minutes

 September 18, 2006

Members in attendance: Nathan Borchelt; Amelia Broussard; Maria Bullen; John Burningham; Wendy Burns-Ardolino; Nikki Finlay; Becky Gmeiner; Adam Kubik; Joe Johnson; Aprillya Lanz; Judith Ogden; Susan Sanner; Joan Taylor; Chris Ward; Kurt-Alexander Zeller.

Others in attendance: Richard Clendenning; Tom Eaves; Benita Moore; and Tammy Wilson.

Meeting was called to order at approximately 12:30 p.m.

Approval of Minutes 

1. A motion was made by Zeller, seconded by Ward to approve the minutes from 8-16-06 with modification to Zeller’s first name. Council approved.  These can be viewed at http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/minutesdefault.htm.
New Business  
2. Ogden reviewed schedule, procedures, etc. http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/curricul.htm.
Following Robert’s Rule of Order, the Council agreed, by consensus, those members who are not present for meetings may not vote by email or by proxy.  Council discussed the minimum three day notice requirement and will re-visit later in the semester if it becomes an issue. 
Schedule: http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/MeetingScheduleFall2006.doc
Note to Deans: http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2005-06Note-Deans.doc
3.
Eaves explained the proposed change to Deans List criteria.  Deans proposed changing the hour requirement to a minimum of nine credit hours.  Council discussed and requested a report for Spring and Summer that summarizes the number of people on list and how many hours they were scheduled.  Council will revisit at the next meeting.
4.
Technology - Moore explained the proposal to modify the existing program curriculum and program requirements in the BAS Administrative Management and BAS Technology Management programs.  Council discussed and a motion was made to approve proposed changes, a vote was called (six members were in favor and eight were opposed -Technology’s proposed changes were not approved because the formal proposals for Tech 3104 and Tech 4850 were not included).  The proposal will be tabled until the next CAPC meeting.  Moore will provide course descriptions for all proposed courses. (Details available upon request.)
Proposed changes: http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/BASRevisionProposal.doc
Summary: http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/BASsummary.doc
5.
The next regularly scheduled meeting:  Monday, October 2, 2006. 
A motion was made by Zeller seconded by Burns-Ardolino to adjourn, council approved.
Minutes submitted by: Tammy Wilson

